Mt Angel
Telephone

September 9, 2015

Susan Ackerman

Oregon Public Utility Commission

PO Box 1088

Salem, OR 97308

RE: Withdrawal of Docket ADV 89 /94
Dear Ms. Ackerman,

Mt. Angel Telephone requests the filing withdrawal of Docket ADV 89/94.

The original filing was for the purpose of the availability of an Emergency Line (ePhone)
for business class customers. It included the original sheet:

Second Revised Sheet No. 301.1

The request will be re-submitted after a needed waiver is completed for this filing.
Questions regarding this filing should be addressed to me.
Sincerely,
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Debbie Jewell
Vice President Customer Service
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